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Some people who received this message don't often get email from noreply@govpilot.com. Learn why this is important

Reference # OPR-2024-00068
 
Dear Ryan Williams,
 
The response to your OPRA request is being transmitted to you via Email as per your request.
 
Comments: Building dept- see attachment link below
Tax Assessor- see attachment link below
 
If your request for access to a government record has been denied or unfilled within the seven (7) business days required
by law, you have a right to challenge the decision by Borough of New Providence to deny access. At your option, you may
either institute a proceeding in the Superior Court of New Jersey or file a complaint with the Government Records
Council (GRC) by completing the Denial of Access Complaint Form.  You may contact the GRC by toll-free telephone at
866-850-0511, by mail at P.O. Box 819, Trenton, NJ, 08625, by e-mail at Government.Records@dca.nj.gov, or at their web
site at www.state.nj.us/grc. The GRC can also answer other questions about the law.  All questions regarding complaints
filed in Superior Court should be directed to the Court Clerk in your County.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Borough of New Providence

Please download these attachments from the links below:

444f9fb1-f2024453512_69_Maple_permits.pdf
444f9fb1-f2024431791_137-8_PRC_69_Maple_St.pdf
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